
BUTLER COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
December 16, 2024 
 
A meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Butler County, Nebraska was not held on the 16th day of 
December, 2024 at the Butler County Courthouse in David City, Nebraska at 9:00 a.m.  
 
Due to a lack of quorum the Board of Supervisors meeting that was to be held on December 16th, 2024 
was cancelled.  
 
An emergency meeting was called by Scott Steager, Tony Krafka, and Robert Coufal to discuss & act on 
the items on the agenda that must be wrapped up before the end of the year. Those items include the 
following: 
 

- Max Birkel, Noxious Weed Superintendent – Approve & Authorize Chairman to sign/Butler 
County Noxious Weed Superintendent Annual State Reports 

 
- Approval of land contract for the 911 Communications Tower site 

 
- Discussion/Possible action regarding obligating the remaining ARPA Funds 

 
- Claims    

 
The emergency meeting was set for December 17th, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. a the Butler County Courthouse, 
Board of Supervisors Meeting room.    
 
 
Stephanie L. Laska        
County Clerk          
 


